
Bengal Bulletin
Week of October 30

Success for Every Student
Brighton High School’s mission is to foster success for all students by providing

opportunities to learn at high levels through an inclusive and
supportive educational environment.

Thisweek’s events

Halloween is here!
Brighton Families,

Just a few reminders if your student is planning to dress up for Halloween on Tuesday, October
31st: No rollerblades or skateboards, no masks, no weapons or facsimiles of weapons, no full
face paint, and please wear socially and politically sensitive, dress code appropriate costumes.
Costumes should not interfere with sitting in desks and/or completing school work.

Wresting Parent meetings are announced

The parent meeting for the girls wrestling team will be November 1st @ 6:30 pm in the athletic
building.

The parent meeting for the boys wrestling team will be November 2nd @ 6:30 pm in the athletic
building.
 

Want to take a CTE class?
USBE survey for CTE in Utah. The Utah State Board of Education is seeking input from parents
about Career and Technical Education (CTE) programs in Utah. Parents and Guardians are
encouraged to complete the survey at the following link.
https://usbe.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_4PcycoVGcOYiay2

Thur, Nov 2 Volleyball: Brighton @ TBD (UVU) 9:00 AM
Fri, Nov 3 Swimming: Cottonwood @ Brighton 1:30 PM

Football: Brighton @ Timpview 7:00 PM
Volleyball: Brighton @ TBD (UVU) 9:00 AM

Sat, Nov 4 Volleyball: Brighton @ TBD (UVU) ?



CTEC Announcement: Juniors and Seniors, do you have extra room in your schedule for 2nd and
3rd trimester? Want to learn a new skill? CTEC has openings for the Spring Semester in the
following programs:
Business Leadership
Criminal Justice
Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) Seniors Only
Medical Forensics
Physical Therapy
Apply online at ctec.canyonsdistrict.org. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Prudden
(CTE Coordinator) or your counselor

 
Driving Safety around Brighton High School. (please watch)
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/drive.google.com/file/d/1JBDMqpjduCvNzuxqtV3IO1lck29
pNTxa/view?usp=drive_web__;!!NWzHOX5-CqFceg!_VsO-I1BTV09gQi-
8JvBSiTexZAV_sM_U_4_JVVjzT5FuJE1jDGgllUDW5tbSxfaYXTYLG2mfHbERfbe_4iiET4fvVlaYg$

Freshman appointments with the counselor
The Brighton counselors will be holding the Freshman PCCR (Plan for College and Career
Readiness) meetings starting in November and through December.
Please sign up for an appointment on your Family Skyward Conferences tab to meet with your
9th grade student’s counselor at a time that is convenient for you and your student. The
meeting will last between 30-45 minutes. The Conference tab will be open for you to make your
appointment from Oct. 9th at to Oct. 27th.

Login to your Skyward Family Access: https://skyward.canyonsdistrict.org
Select your 9th grade student at Brighton
Click on the CONFERENCE tab
Click on ALL CONFERENCES
Click on SELECT A TIME
Click on JOIN on the far right of the date and time of your choice.

Utah College Application Week will be October 30 – November 3.
The goal of College Application Week is to spread college awareness throughout the
school and reinforce a college-going culture for all students. During College Application
Week, Brighton seniors will receive help navigating the college admissions process with
the support of Brighton Counselors and College Admissions Representatives during
APP. More information will be sent about the sessions available for seniors can attend
during APP as it gets closer. Start the conversation now. Talk to your students



about where they want to go to college, so they will be ready to apply when College
Application Week begins.

To support the Worldwide Mental Health day tomorrow, October 10th, we are asking
Brighton High School students, teachers, and staff to show their support by wearing
green. If you download the safe UT app on your phone, come down to the counseling
center and show a counselor for a prize. There will also be mental health green ribbons
hidden around the school tomorrow. If you find one, bring it down to the counseling
center as well for a special prize. Prizes will not be given during class time. They can
only be redeemed between class periods. Let’s all normalize mental health together!
 

FCCLA holding a diaper driver
Brighton FCCLA is hosting a Diaper Drive for the Utah Diaper
Bank https://www.utahdiaperbank.org/ and we are so excited!! FCCLA has set a goal to
collect 12,000 diapers and we would love to have your support with this amazing service
project. Please drop off or send a pkg of diapers with your student and have them drop
it off in the Family Consumer Science office room 2103 or any of our FCS classrooms
(2102, 2108, 2110) on the second floor in the ART/CTE building.

We will be collecting any size and any brand of diapers from October 10 - November 17,
2023.

**Each Person who brings in a pkg of diapers (Community members, BHS students, or
BHS faculty and staff) will be given a ticket to be put into a drawing for some fun prizes
after the drive ends on November 17. **

Here is a video that explains more about the diaper drive.
https://youtu.be/Uu1WX51h6D4?si=3DCIkgPlx0f50vW6

Contact:
sierra.west@canyonsdistrict.org OR camille.haskan@canyonsdistrict.org
 

Drivers Education during APP



If you have a student interested in taking Driver Ed at Brighton this school year, please
read the information below…

The Driver Ed class is offered 1st and 2nd periods all year as well as a summer course.
Some students are unable to make this work in their schedule so we are offering the
course during APP class for 2nd and 3rdtrimesters. This is a great opportunity to complete
the class if it doesn’t fit into your student’s traditional schedule.

• 2nd trimester APP Driver Ed class will run from 11/20/23-2/23/24 (55 days) and
your student needs to be 16 BEFORE 4/15/24 to take this class.

• 3rd trimester APP Driver Ed class will run from 2/26/24-5/30/24 (61 days) for
students turning 16 after 4/15/24.

Students who turn 16 after 8/1/24 cannot take the APP class, they will need to take
Driver Ed during the summer or next school year.

Space is limited so please fill out this form https://bit.ly/3ZpXsyy if you want to sign
up for the APP Driver Ed class during 2nd or 3rd trimester.

Students should have their learner permit BEFORE the first day of class. If you have
questions, please visit the driver ed website
at https://bhs.canyonsdistrict.org/announcements/driver-education/ or email Jonnie
Knoble jonnie.knoble@canyonsdistrict.org



 


